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Naming of “E” Field at Myrtle Beach High School 
 
 

 
Policy Reference:   OE-13:  Adjunct facilities, including athletic facilities, may be 
named for individuals as specified in District policy. 
 
District Policies – Facilities:  Naming Adjunct Facilities 
 
Background Information:  A request was made by Mrs. Sherrie Todd at the February 
18, 2019, Facilities Committee Meeting to take to the full Board her proposal to rename 
Myrtle Beach High School’s “E” Field the Lawrence Jones Memorial Field. Mr. Lawrence 
Jones began coaching in 1972 and continued actively until his passing in January.  He 
coached hundreds of kids in the Myrtle Beach area, including the softball team at Myrtle 
Beach High School.  Mr. Jones was also instrumental in the development of sports 
tourism industry in the area. Mrs. Todd recommends this action based upon Mr. Jones’ 
dedication to the athletes of Myrtle Beach.   
 
After discussing this proposal with the Myrtle Beach Area Advisory Board on February 
18, 2019, Mrs. Todd presented this recommendation to the Board at the March 4, 2019, 
Board meeting.     
 

 
Purpose: To request authorization to rename “E” Field at Myrtle Beach High School the 
Lawrence Jones Memorial Field.  
 
For additional information: Contact Daryl Brown at 843-488-6774 or Mrs. Sherrie 
Todd at SherrieTodd@HorryCountySchools.net  
 
Recommended Action: Authorize the renaming of “E” Field at Myrtle Beach High 
School the Lawrence Jones Memorial Field. 
 
 
Estimated Cost:  N/A 
 
  
 

  


